
April 10, 2021 

British Columbia Securities Commission 
Alberta Securities Commission 
Ontario Securities Commission 
Canadian Securities Exchange 

Dear Sirs/Mesdames: 

RE: World Class Extractions Inc. (the “Company”) 
Change of Auditors 

We have been provided with and read the Notice of Change of Auditor (the “Notice”) dated April 
10, 2021, with respect to our resignation as auditors of the Company provided as required under 
National Instrument 51-102 Continuous Disclosure Obligations (the “Instrument”).  Pursuant to 
section 4.11, paragraph (5)(a)(ii)(B) of the Instrument, we confirm our agreement with the 
information contained in such Notice.  This confirmation is based on our knowledge of the 
information at this date. 

We understand that the Notice, together with this letter and a similar letter from Dale Matheson 
Carr-Hilton Labonte, Chartered Professional Accountants will be provided to the Company’s 
registered shareholders with the meeting materials relating to the Company’s next annual general 
meeting of shareholders. 

Yours truly, 

Chartered Professional Accountants 


